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FROM THE PRINCIPAL           18 August 2025 

 

Congratulations to Sarah, Bassy, Eden, Braxton, Nicklaus, 
Isla, Lucy & Aaron. 

Congratulations to our Ekka 

Show Team - Zoe, Noah, Zara, 

Emily, Rheanne, Nina, Braxton, 

Eden & Piper 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Just a reminder about morning drop off and afternoon 
collection. All students are to be dropped off under A 
block. When the bell rings the teachers will be ready 
to collect students. Afternoon collection: teachers will 
bring students up under A block for release in the 
afternoon. It is distracting to the students for parents 
to be waiting outside of classrooms. Please wait under 
A block for collection of students. Thank you for 
assisting us with this. 
 

School opinion survey is due by this Friday 22nd 
August. Parents would have received an email around 
the 21st – 24th July.  
 

Don’t forget that Book Week is this week. Dress up 
day is Wednesday starting at 9am. Looking forward to 
the Kindy joining us for the morning.  
 

Please don’t forget about the upcoming Father’s Day 
afternoon tea. RSVP to the office on 4692 9333. 
 

Wishing Mrs Riethmuller all the best for her maternity 
leave. We are looking forward to meeting our newest 
student in the near future. We will miss you.  
 

Welcome to our new family – Withers. 
 

Have a great week, Trish 



P & C News Tuckshop News 

Positive Behaviour for Learning  

Week 6 

Always Respectful - I keep my school clean. 

LUNCH SPECIAL - Lasagna - $4.00 

SOUP OF THE WEEK - Chicken & Vegetable - $4.00  

Orders close on Wednesday at 8:00pm 

If you are able to assist Fridays, please contact Jess 

on 0498 358 432. 

EVENT DATE ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 

Bookfair 18-22 August DRESS UP DAY - Wednesday 20 August 

Science Week 25-29 August  

Netball Gala Day Wednesday, 27 August Selected students from Year 4-6 

P&C Meeting Monday, 1 September 5:30pm in the media room. 

Father’s Day Stall 2-4 September School library 

Father’s Day Celebration Thursday, 4 September  

Pupil Free Day Friday, 5 September  

125th Anniversary Meeting Monday, 8 September 6:30pm in the media room. 

Under 8’s Day Wednesday, 10 September  

Soccer Netball Carnival Thursday, 11 September Quinalow School 

Peranga Police Charity Bowls Day Saturday, 13 September  

School Holidays 20 Sept. - 6 October School resumes Tuesday, 7 October 

Christmas Bingo Night  Saturday, 1 November Quinalow Hall 

Awards Night Thursday, 27 November Quinalow Hall 

Invitational Race Carnival Friday, 5 December 9-16 year olds (more details later) 

1/2 Day Race Carnival Tuesday, 9 December 5-8 year olds (more details later) 

The next P and C meeting is on Monday 1st September at 
5:30pm in the media room, all welcome. 

125th Anniversary meeting is on Monday, 8th September at 
6:30pm in the media room, all welcome. 

There will be a Bun Pub raffle this Friday 22nd August to raise 
money for the 3-4’s to go on an excursion at the end of term. 

Year 3-4 parents please reach out to Mrs Davey to offer help 
with this raffle.  

We will be needing a new Tuckshop Convenor next year and 
a Pool Coordinator for the swim season, if you would like any 
further information on these volunteer roles please contact 
an executive member. 

Thanks, Gretel  

Free School Lunch Program 

Week 6: 

Thursday (second break) - Milo & Oat Slice  



The School Opinion Survey has 

been emailed to parents in Week 2 

(21–25 July). Please complete the 

survey which will take approx. 5 

mins and is anonymous.  

Survey closes 22 August. 

Come to our Blizzard Book Fair 
Monday 18 August - Friday 22 August 

8:30am—3:30pm 

Quinalow School Library 
 

DRESSUP DAY—WED. 20 AUGUST 

Let your imagination go on dressup day. 

Some ideas: snowman, polar bear, seal, whale, 
icicle, ice fairy. 

 

Come and check out the fabulous range of books, 
posters and nick-nacks. There is even of 

selection of $5.00 books. 

Raffle tickets in support of Constable Chris Charity Bowls Day 

have gone out with students, more books can be collected 

from the office. Please return to our office by 12
th
 September. 

Proceeds from the Bowls Day supports our students.  

Congratulations to our winners 
of the Book Fair Colouring in 
competition - Nina, Chelsea, 
Riley, Lachlan, Lucy, Tricia, 

Loahna, Isla, Telarah, Adalyn, 
Jett & Blade  

 

All entries are on display in the 
library. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To have items included in the newsletter they must be 

received by Friday morning, please email to 

esche9@eq.edu.au or forward to the school. 

A huge thank you to the Bun Pub 
for donating the two meat trays 

for the pub raffles this Friday.  


